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JUL 25 2000

SPECIAL ORDER
NO. 2000-_741

SUBJECT: AMENDMENT TO SPECIAL ORDER NO. 2000-675
AUTHORIZING THE ATTENDANCE OF SOME DENR
PERSONNEL TO THE CBFM STAFF ASSESSMENT
WORKSHOP

Due to the unavailability of the resource persons on the proposed date
and in consideration of the request of the Asian Women Cooperative
Development Forum (AWCF) to hold the same in Manila, the aforesaid
workshop is hereby rescheduled on July 24-28, 2000. The venue of the
workshop is likewise moved from the Carranglan National Training Center to the
National Confederation of Cooperatives (NATCO) at Project 4, Quezon City.

Expenses for the food and venue shall be shouldered by the Asian
Women Cooperative Development Forum (AWCF) . Transportation and other
travelling expenses shall be charged against their respective offices subject to
the usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

All other provisions of Special Order No. 2000-675 shall remain enforced.

This Order takes effect immediately.

ANTONIO H. CERILLES
Secretary

Let’s Go Green!





